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• General support for the end of 6-12 school model. 

• Concerns around class sizes and classroom 

management. 

• Concerns around bringing together different 

neighborhoods together and loss of generational 

connection to schools.  

• The need to ensure reliable transportation.  

• Would like to see data and research used to support 

base recommendation.

• Concerns with magnets maintaining their unique 

experiences and culture as neighborhood schools.

Who did we engage at Pop Ups?

Pop Up Data Points

8/21 Homewood – Dana’s Bakery 31 participants

9/5 Hazelwood – Hazelwood Café 12 participants 

9/7 Squirrel Hill – Board Led 40 participants 

9/17 Hill District – Rebels Football Practice 15 participants

What did we hear at the Pop Ups?

“I like keeping the SciTech high school students in 

Oakland with all the University of Pittsburgh right there. It 

gives them a chance to see college life and aspire to it.” 

- Pop Up Participant – Hill District 

“I would like us to have our own school. Hazelwood has 

been used to keep schools open, but Hazelwood could be 

a model for the District if it opened a robotics themed 

school in line with the development taking place.  
- Pop Up Participant – Hazelwood 
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